
SAIIC's projects and programs include: 
(1) publication of the newsletter and other special 
publications; 
(2) Indian visitors program; 
(3) human rights advocacy; 
(4) radio program; 
(5) project of support for Amazon Indians; 
(6) 500 Years campaign; 
(7) Central American Native support campaign; 
(8) public presentations. 

Do you have time or skills you would like to 
contribute to SAIIC? Friends of SAIIC can assist 
with newsletter and radio show production, office 
work, fundraising, art, and with our visitors' 
program. 

Newsletter 
To receive the SAIIC newsletter for one year (four 
issues), please send a donation of US$10 for 
addresses in the United States, Mexico and Can­
ada or US$12 for addresses elsewhere. 
Publications 
Working Commission Reports: Second Confer­
ence of Indian Nations and Organizations of 
South America. Tiwanaku, Bolivia, published by 
SAIIC, 1984. US$2. Brazilian Indian Lands, 1989. 
US$1. 
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One-hour tapes of SAIIC radio programs can be 
purchased for US$8 each. Titles include: (1) Eva­
risto Nugkuag, Amazon Indians' Coordination/ 
Indigenous Peopls and the World Bank; (2) Sofia 
Painequeo (Mapuche, Chile); (3) Francisco 
Mamani (Aymara, Bolivia); ( 4) Gilberto Macuxi, 
Brazil; (5) Amalia Dixon (Autonomy Commission 
of Nicaragua), Juan Salgado and Elasio Holmes 
(Kisan for Peace), Miskitu, Nicaragua; (6) Rigo­
berta Menchu, Guatemala. 

The SAIIC radio program "South and Central 
American Update" is aired the third Friday of 
each month at 8:00 p.m. on KPFA-FM, 94.1 in 
northern California. 

SAIIC's Newsletter is a quarterly pub­
lication. 

Donations 
SAIIC welcomes all contributions! The news­

letter, our radio program, and other projects are 
financed by donations from our supporters. Your 
generosity is appreciated. 
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